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Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

The staff again conducted a new administrators workshop, this
year at the Hilton Inn Downtown Lexington.
202 individuals from 150 schools were in attendance for this
school-day long meeting which went into depth with the Bylaws,
policies and provided operational assistance for the member
schools.
As future scheduling is done, efforts will be made to again
ensure that this meeting is held early enough in the year to
assist the newer, and veteran ADs with transfer forms,
membership obligations, bylaws and many other topics.
This is also a key time for the membership to put "names to
faces" of the KHSAA staff. In these days where everyone is
doing most things remote, without that face to face relationship
with our members, communication efficiency would dramatically
reduce.

General Commentary

This meeting was formerly held at the KHSAA offices but has
grown to the point that the parking around the office cannot
accommodate the needs of the group. And while there are more
significant costs to holding the meeting off site, the Association's
relationship with the hotel has kept the costs low enough that no
member school has to pay even a modest fee to attend.


